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February 3, 2020
To Whom It May Concem:

I saw the notice of public hearing for the pending application for a cannabis
facility near Harwood Park and was compelled to share my concerns about
it. Since Laytonville High School does not have a baseball field on our
campus Harwood Park Ball Field acts as our home field. All spring during
baseball season our baseball team walks or drives over to the Harwood Hall
ball field to practice and play games every day of the week. I want to
emphasize that this will have a negative impact on our students and on our
athletic program.

The proposed facility is located between two school zones and in a
residential neighborhood. While I believe in economic development for our
town, this location is the wrong location to house such activities.

Please help to protect the youth of our community by making sure that such

facilities are located in appropriate places and meet the required setbacks.

Sincerely,

T /

Tim Henry

Principal, Laytonvitle High School



